

NEW VOTING DEADLINE – 22 May 2020
2020 Pension Advisory Council (PAC) Election 
 
A voting kit was mailed to retirees’ homes in March 2020. Please note that a four-week extension was added to the current voting period of the PAC election in order to accommodate certain restrictions and isolation requirements caused by the COVID-19 situation.
 
The voting deadline is now 5:00 p.m. (Eastern Time), Friday, May 22, 2020. All votes must be cast electronically (online or by phone) or received by mail by the external audit firm by this new deadline. 
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